
Ms. Groc’s 
Weekly Update

8/19 - 8/23

Message From
The Teacher

Reminders

Upcoming Events! Check out our work!

Contact the Teacher

WE ARE HAVING A FABULOUS WEEK!
* We learned about some of our State 
Symbols, such as our State Flag, State 
Animal(s), State Song, and many more! 

*We started working on place value and 
representing numbers in standard, word, 

and expanded form. 
* In Reading, we are learning about 
character traits, Point of View, and 
Problem/Solution story structure.

✔ Homework is Friday to 
Friday!

✔ If you did not sign up for 
classDojo yet, please do 
so!

✔ We are using PikMyKid 
for dismissal, but please 
still have your orange 
placard!

• Email: grock@platocacademy.net
or on ClassDojo!

September 8th - BAck to School 
Bash at SunWest Park! 
3 to 6 pm

mailto:grock@platocacademy.net

